
W FAA SERVING KENTUCKIANA AM 900 ON YOUR DIAL WFIA 
SERVING 1,100,000 + PEOPLE! 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.D. 4, Box 321 

Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I am pleased to be able to confirm your reception of WFIA on 

8 August 1982. The tape you submitted demonstrates excellent 

technique in reception. 

Thank you for your report, and may you coñtinue to have success 

in your DX pursuits. 

Sincerely yours, 

William R. Higgs 

Chief Engineer 

410 S. THIRD STREET * LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40202 * TELEPHONE (502) 583-4811 


